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From the Regius Professor of Ivledicine, Oxford. 

28th Nov. 1912. 

Dear George Cheever, (:=-ho.D:.Ji,:) 

I am very glad indeed to have 

your little book which I am sure will be very use­

ful for the senior student, and also for the 

practitioner. 1 wish, for the sake of the poor 

students, that we could have all the manuals of a 

more handy size. 

Do urge your father to come over 

next year to the Congress in London and bring you. 

It is to be a great gathering. 

dincerely yours, 

Wm. Osler 


